
Public Hearing Minutes  
for 

Local Government Review Commission 
April 10, 2025 

 
 

Public present: Rick White, Jim Mandeville and Paula Mandeville 
 
Committee members present: Joe Morse, Mina Morse, Karen Redman, Webb Mandeville 
and Cherrie McAlexander  
 
Joe Morse called the public hearing to order at 6:00 pm. Joe asked the public that was 
present if there were any comments. No one responded. Joe gave a brief explanation of the 
training the review commission received to help educate them in the process. Joe 
explained the handout that was given to the public on the community survey.  
 
Rick White asked how many surveys were mailed out and how many were returned. Cherrie 
responded that around 720 surveys were mailed out and around 185 were returned.  Joe 
said he was surprised and pleased with the number we got back. Joe stated that most of 
the comments on the surveys had nothing to do with government review. The census of the 
survey did suggest that the citizens would like to see a minor change in the form of 
government but did not give any ideas of what they wanted changed.   
 
After the review of the surveys, it was decided by the commission to keep the current 
structure the way it is. 
 
Webb discussed how this process helped the city clean up some confusion on things. 
Cherrie gave some examples of the some of the confusions. Jim asked if the city has 
written down and is moving forward correctly. Webb responded yes.  
 
There was some discussion what the different small changes that could be made to our 
current structure.  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:12pm  
 

 


